
Service changes – Gold Coast 2018 
Commonwealth Games
Friday 30 March to Friday 20 April 2018
The Gold Coast 2018 Commonwealth Games is the largest sporting 

event in Australia this decade and is expected to generate an extra six 

million trips on our transport network.

There will be changes to the entire Citytrain network timetable to 

support the high service demand during the Games. 

Service changes will be in place between 30 March and 20 April, 

including the school holidays (30 March to 16 April) when we typically 

have lower patronage and run a holiday timetable.

Some services will be altered and parts of the network will be 

exceptionally busy, so we encourage customers to plan your journey 

in advance. 

Thank you for your patience as we work to support the Gold Coast 

2018 Commonwealth Games.



Easter (30 March – 2 April) Hourly services on most lines

Weekday peak (3 – 20 April) 15 minute services on most lines

Weekday off-peak (3 – 20 April) Half-hourly services on most lines

Weekends (3 – 20 April) Hourly services on most lines

For Games travel information, visit getsetforthegames.com

For all other travel and timetable information, visit translink.com.au or  

call 13 12 30, anytime. 


